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Dear Minister Wu, 

This is Jorge OOOner, General Manager and Country President of OOO 

ovartis Taiwan, effective from November 1st, 2020. I would like to 

express my sincere appreciation to your team’s effort for making me 

be able to allocate to Taiwan on time from Indonesia to inaugurate my 

new role. 

I relocated to Taiwan with my family in October. It was a complicated 

application process of the resident visa especially during the COVID-

19 pandemic. It was very critical to get the visa in a timely manner. 

Therefore, I would like to specially thank Mr. Peter Lan, Deputy 

Representative, and Ms. Iris Liu, the Secondary Secretary of 

Indonesian Economic and Trade Office to Taipei, for their kind and 

enthusiastic supports to facilitate the visa application. 

 

Thank you, MOFA ! 

 

Sincerely Yours, 

Jorge OOOner 


